
Spring Newsletter 2024 

           Sharing, Caring and Learning Together 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

It’s been a very busy half term and it has been wonderful to welcome our new families to our Nursery 

community.  It was wonderful to see the number of families who participated in ring games as part of 

our Modeshift Active Movements initiative. 

 

Some important dates: 

After the half term we will be participating in World Book Day, which is on Thursday 7th March.  We 

look forward to seeing the children come into nursery dressed up in their favourite story book characters 

and sharing their favourite books with their teachers.   

 

Basil and Crew, a mobile farm will be visiting the nursery on Tuesday 12th March.  You can make a 

voluntary contribution on our GoFund Me page through our website, Instagram and emails after the half 

term 

 

We wish you a happy half term holiday and look forward to seeing you on the Monday 19th February. 

 

Mrs Aisha Lateef 

Headteacher 

 

Please remember, if you have changed your address, contact phone numbers or email 

addresses, then please inform the school office as we wish to continue sending out regular 

text messages with reminders and updates. We may also need to contact you if your child 

becomes unwell. 

 

Please look at our website, www.sloughcentrenursery.co.uk to keep up to date with what we are doing 

in nursery. You can also follow us on Instagram where you will find videos clips of what we are learning 

in the nursery – Instagram link https://www.instagram.com/sloughcentrenursery/ 

We now also have a Facebook page should you wish to follow: https://www.facebook.com/slough.nursery.5 

 

On behalf of the staff we would like to say a very big ‘thank you’ to all 

the families for your voluntary contributions to the school – ‘be it flour, fruit, shaving foam 

or breadsticks, we just want to say thanks’. 
 

… Please do not park on the zigzag lines at the 

front of the nursery. This is illegal and blocks our emergency exit, it also puts other children 

 and parents at risk. Please also be mindful of our neighbours and refrain from parking in 

front or on their drives. 
 

    

http://www.sloughcentrenursery.co.uk/
https://www.instagram.com/sloughcentrenursery/
https://www.facebook.com/slough.nursery.5


 

Reminders: PLEASE WRITE YOUR CHILD’S NAME IN ALL THEIR BELONGINGS 

Spare clothes – We have some spare clothes in Nursery, should your child have an accident. 

However, if you could please leave a change of clothes, underwear and socks on your child’s 

peg, it would be very helpful. 

Coats – As the weather can be very cold, please ensure that your child has a warm coat every 

day, as we go outside daily, whatever the weather. Please put your child’s name on all items  

of clothing. 

Pick up time – If you are running late or another adult is picking up your child, please 

email/call the school office to inform us.   

Shoes - It is important that your child wears sensible Velcro shoes/trainers to enable them   

to climb and run with control and help with self-dressing. 

 

Jack & the Beanstalk:   After half term, the children will be hearing and learning about the 

story ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. We will have some story maps and a typed 

version of the story which you can have to take home.  This will makes it easy 

to practice retelling the story with your child.  It has many simple repeated 

phrases making it ideal for children to join in with. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for diary  

9th Feb – Last day before half term. 

12th Feb – 16th Feb – Half term, nursery closed. 

19th Feb – Children return to nursery  

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day – Dress up and share your favourite story! 

Tuesday 12th March – Basil & Crew mobile farm visiting 

Wednesday 28th March – last day of term for children 

      

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


